
 
HOSPITAL VISITORS RESTRICTION POLICY 

March 16th, 2020. 
 
In response to the presence of COVID-19 in Kenya, effective Tuesday 17th March 2020, M.P Shah 
Hospital is implementing a restricted visitors policy. 

 

Number of allowed visitors will be limited 

• Adult visitors with symptoms of fever, cough or flu-like symptoms should not visit hospital 
patients. 

• The Hospital will henceforth limit visitors to the listed one next of Kin per adult patient in the 
ward. Visiting schedule will strictly be 5.00pm-7.00pm for a period not exceeding 45 
minutes. 

• No minor family members or visitors, ages 12 and under, will be allowed in to visit in the adult 
wards 

• The Children’s Hospital at M.P Shah Hospital is limiting visitors to 2 parents or guardians for a 
hospitalized child. There will be no visitors under age 12 allowed. In the outpatient only 2 
visitors are allowed to accompany the sick child. 
 

Access points to hospitals and clinics restricted 

• As M.P shah Hospital continues to take preventative measures for our patients, families, 
visitors and health care teams, we are restricting access points at our hospitals and clinics. 

• There will be security personnel posted at the entrances to direct patients, families and 
visitors to the designated access points to diagnostic and treatment centres. 

• All hospital staff members must display their hospital badges for ease of access to the hospital 
premises. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact us on 0704419736/communications@mpshahhosp.org 

 


